
Oakland East Bay World Wings 2/1/19 Newsletter from Louise Diracles 

 
Pan Am 747’s gone but not forgotten 

Jennie Young has planned a no host luncheon at Uncle Yu’s Chinese Restaurant 999 Oak Hill Road #3, Lafayette 
CA 94549 on Friday,February 28, 2019, 11:30 to 2:00 to celebrate the Chinese New Year (Year of the Pig.) 
Spouses or significant others are welcome to join. Cost will be $23/person for the Uncle Yu’s luncheon. Menu 
will include: crabmeat puff egg roll, soup of the day, prawns with honey walnut, Mongolian beef, Mandarin 
triple crown, prawns, beef, chicken and vegies in brown sauce, crispy chicken, sweet n sour porkm vegetable 
chow mein, & steamed rice. You’re invited to wear Chinese wear if the mood moves you. Please bring a 
separate check made out to World Wings Int’l. for $10.00 to support our charities. RSVP:  925-683-3109 

Diana Kennedy is planning a hat party, high tea and St. Patrick’s Day party on Sunday, March 17, 2018, 
beginning at 11:30 at Diana Kennedy’s home: 28 Fallen Leaf Terrace, Orinda CA 94563. Please bring a bottle 
of bubbly to share and small tea sandwiches, fruit or sweets ready to serve. Please bring a check made out 
to World Wings Int’l. for $10.00 to support our charities. RSVP to Diana. 

Marilyn Kaplan and Linda Rineck are planning a tour 
of the Kimono Refashioned exhibit at the Asian Art 
Museum on Friday, April 5th, 2019.Please RSVP to 
Marilyn. We plan on riding BART together and having 
lunch together in the cafeteria. 

  



The Stockholm Convention will be Sept. 19-22, 2019. Signed up so far include: Liv Milan, Pam Feack, Jennie 
and Howard Young. There will be a pre-cruise from 9/12 to 9/18/19. Cut off for the convention registration 
will be 6/15/19. 

Stockholm Convention 2019 Update   

Registration for the Stockholm convention is open. Please go to our website page:  

https://worldwingsinternational.net/sto/ 

On the website page, you will find buttons to: 

-- register for the convention itself (click the button to open the page, read the information carefully, then fill 
out and submit the form) 

-- sign up for the pre-convention cruise (click the button to open the page, read the information carefully, then 
fill out and submit the form) 

-- reserve a room at the hotel (please note that the button on our hotel info page will take you to a special 
place on the Marriott site to make your WWI reservation). 

You'll also find a button to contact the convention team.  The Stockholm/Oslo committee members, led by 
Ingrid Westin (STO) and Elise Nore (OSL) are on hand to answer questions you submit. The page also has 
useful information about the convention schedule and what to do while visiting Stockholm. Liv Milan, Pam 
Feack, Jennie and Howard Young have already signed up. 

Seattle will host an Alaskan Cruise Convention in Sept. 2020. 

 

News from a Friendly Manor by Pam Feack: 

Janet Bisbing did the Costco run 1/22/19 for A Friendly Manor. She’ll have another hip replacement 3/4/19 so 
she’ll be out of commission for several months. Please contact her if you can help her. She won’t be able to 
drive for at least a month. 

Sylvia Ortlieb donated $100 to be used for food for A Friendly Manor. If you’re not available to serve on Wed., 
Liv says youcould make a hot dish or a salad.  

On Jan. 23rdPam, Else and Peggy served turkey spaghetti, Asian coleslaw, bread, rolls, bananas, mandarin & 
regular oranges. (This menu has proven to be a favorite meal with the women and Pam has perfected the 
recipe and portions.) For the meal February 27th Liv will be doing her special salad to go with the turkey 
spaghetti! Peggy will donate bananas, mandarin oranges and the rolls with possible help from Liv's friend 
Diane. We really need donations from our chapter to support our Charity: The Friendly Manor. If you can 
MAKE or BUY salad, rolls, bananas, oranges or a hot entrée, Pam has volunteered to meet and pick up your 
donation the Tuesday before (depending on location.) If you would rather donate money, please do (checks 
made out to World Wings with a note to Friendly Manor.)  Pam is compiling her itemized list of the cost of one 
meal at the Friendly Manor. One or any item or amount is most appreciated. If you would like to volunteer to 
help serve, donate or provide a meal or part of a meal please let Pam Feack know: 510-655-5675. 

https://worldwingsinternational.net/sto/


Thank you to all who have donated to our Oakland Chapter's charity: A Friendly Manor. Our chapter is 
scheduled to provide a hot meal once a month on the 4th Wednesday. Donations of money or toiletries for 
the Manor are also always appreciated. 

Ingrid Templeton and all the Hope Hospice children thank you for all your stuffed animal donations to Hope 
Hospice. Please follow this link: 

https://www.danvillesanramon.com/news/2018/12/27/a-touch-of-class-for-hope-hospice 

A touch of class for Hope Hospice in Dublin 

byJeremy Walsh / Pleasanton Weekly 

Members from Pan Am World Wings International's 
Oakland Chapter have again visited Hope Hospice in 
Dublin with bags overflowing with new stuffed bears and 
other plush animals to bring a touch of comfort to Hope 
Hospice patients during the holidays. This group of former 
Pan Am flight attendants has been donating fluffy stuffed 
animals to the local nonprofit for more than a decade. 
Ingrid reports that the Hope Hospice article was not only 
in Danville/ San Ramon News but it was also in the 
Independent on December 20th and I think it was also in 
the Pleasanton weekly! 

 

 

Important news from our Chapter AND the Int’l treasurer Liv Milan attached. 

SFO has invited us to their Valentine’s Party on Feb.10th.  

Our chapter currently has 54 members including Sally Andersen, Liv Milan and Linda Rineck as life members 
and Diana Kennedy as a five year member. These members have received their scarves. 

The Seattle chapter of World Wings sadly announces the death of Lindsey Fister Smith from a brain tumor. 
Report from saraeforr@comcast.net 

Please contact Louise with your ideas for 2019 events. Hetta may give an iPhone workshop. Liv may give a 
Sacramento Iris tour and pot luck lunch. Again, thank you to the 2018 events’ leaders: Else Welsh, Diana 
Kennedy, Sally Ward, Netty Kilgour, Hetta Malone, Marianne Greene, Linda Rineck, & Suzy Proescher. 

 
Pan Am Flight 103: Robert Mueller’s 30-Year Search for Justice 
https://www.wired.com/story/robert-muellers-search-for-justice-for-pan-am-103/ 

Hugs from Louise Diracles, Oakland World Wings 2019 President 

Liz Turlington, Else Welsh, and Ingrid Templeton 
delivering the stuffed annimals to Hope Hospice. 
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